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Nuctear DeEVELOPMENT CORPORATION OF AMERICA

5 NEW STREET, WHITE PLAINS, N.Y. « TEL WH 8-5800
CABLE ADDRESS “NDAWHITEPLAINS"

April 11, 1956

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Attention: Mr. Lyall Johnson, Chief
Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:

We enclose herewith two (2) notarized copies of Form~AEC-313
entitled ®"Application for Byproduct Material License", and
trust that samems been executed properly.

If you require additional information in connection with the
enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours, .
NUCL DEVELOPMENT CORPOﬁATION of AMERICA

o Shippenbéig E& _

Assistant Business Manager
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